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The Year 8 girls’ basketball team has become District Champions for the first time! 

The team participated in two tournaments.  The first event was held in December and the girls finished in joint 
first place with Woking High.  The second tournament was held on Monday 10 February at Bishop David 
Brown school in Sheerwater.  We arrived and discovered that our first match was against Woking High.  This 
was the team that we were joint winners with in the last tournament.  It was an extremely competitive match 
and we ended up drawing 4-4.  

The rest of the tournament led to victories against all other schools.  This included two teams from SJB, 
Bishop David Brown and George Abbot. The final results concluded in a tie for first place with Woking High 
but with a count back of baskets 'scored', Collingwood were champions.  
 

Team: Maya Chana, Freya Knight, Jessica Marcham, Holly Knight, Bella Price, Maddy Lesser, 
Leila Stephenson and Daniella Shanks 
 

Mrs Daniel - PE Department 

YEAR 8 GIRLS ARE DISTRICT BASKETBALL 
CHAMPIONS 

It has been another busy half term and over the last two weeks our KS4 examination 
classes, Years 9-11 have been working hard and have just completed their mock 
examinations.  I have been impressed with their attitude and approach to these and I am 
looking forward to analysing their results to see what further support and intervention we 
need to put in place to support our students to realise their potential in the summer. 
 
Great Feedback! 
 

It was wonderful to receive very  positive feedback from an external visitor, from the Maths Hub last week. 
Our visitor came in to work with our Maths team on teaching for mastery.  She was very impressed on her 
learning walk and commented on how good behaviour was and the strong relationships between students 
and teachers.  Well done to the Maths team and students. 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL ... 

CONTINUED ON PAGE 3 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY - DON’T MISS OUT! 
Thursday 13 February: 

Friday 14 February: 

Monday 24 February: 

Tuesday 25 February: 

Wednesday 26 February: 

Thursday 27 February: 

Open Mic Night, 4.15pm until 5.45pm, Barossa Studio 

End of Term 

INSET Day - College closed to students 

Start of Term 
Year 8 HPV Immunisations, 9.00am until 1.30pm, Kingston Theatre 

Internet Safety Talk for Years 7 and 8 Parents/Carers, 6.30pm until 
7.30pm, Kingston Theatre 

Year 8 HPV Immunisations, 9.00am until 1.30pm, Kingston Theatre 
Year 9 Parents’ Evening (Virtual), 4.15pm until 8.00pm 
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Wednesday 5 February saw the squad travel 
to St John the Baptist School in Woking to 
play our final league match of the season. 

It can be a little disheartening when you look 
across and see a 6’3” opponent but the team 
played with great spirit and a lot of good 
attacking flair. 
 
A few missed baskets, good play by our 
opponents and some missed interceptions led 
to quarters 1 and 4 being quite tough. 
 
The other quarters, especially 2, when we got 
to within 4 points, showed that if we could 
develop some consistency that we would be a handful for anyone. 

However, it must be said the right team won.  SJB 48 Collingwood 28 

Squad (points in brackets): Oliver Barham (2), Zach Panayiodou (3), Thomas Lee, Jayden Chan, 
Filip Kuta (10), Harry Lincoln (5), Danny Feldwick-Bonner (8) 
 
We are likely to play a few friendlies in the Summer term so all welcome at training (dates TBC) 
which will determine selection. 
 

Mr San Emeterio - KS4 Progress Leader / PE Department 

COLLINGWOOD YEAR 9 BASKETBALLERS 
CLOSE OUT SEASON 
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Under 16 Girls Reach Quarter Finals of National Cup! 
 

Congratulations to the Girls U/16 football team on reaching the next round of the National Cup after beating  
Redborne School from Bedford 3-0 on Monday.  They progress through to the quarter finals of the national 
competition for only the second time in the College’s history.  We now play Soham Village College from 
Cambridgeshire in the next round.  Well done to all the team! 
 

Year 8 District Basketball Winners 
 

Also, many congratulations to the Year 8 Girls’ basketball team who WON the District basketball event.  After 
the first tournament they were joint winners with Woking High School and were unbeaten in the second 
tournament.  They won the whole event on baskets ‘scored’.  Well done to all the team! 
 

Super 7 and ID cards 
 

Please can I ask parents and carers to check that students are coming into College equipped and ‘ready to 
learn’ with their Super 7 and ID cards.  
 

Recently we have seen more students arriving without the basic tools to navigate through the day and it is 
preventing staff from making prompt starts to lessons and causing conflict before a lesson has started.  We 
have also noticed the queues in the canteen have increased because of the lack of ID cards and constant 
issues with students not being able to access buildings. 
 

I would very much appreciate parental support on this matter. 
 

Open Mic Night in the Barossa Studio!  
 

It was great to see so many parents, carers and staff supporting this excellent event!  It was a really 
enjoyable evening last night which highlighted the many talents of our students.  Don’t forget to buy your 
College production tickets for ‘Footloose’ (see advert). 
 

Letter from Surrey Heath Police 
  

Last week we circulated, via Edulink, a letter from Surrey Heath Police regarding Anti-Social Behaviour in 
Camberley Town Centre.  The intent in doing this was to ensure that our parents were aware of the situation 
and that none of our students got caught up in events over the weekend either deliberately or inadvertently.   
 

Parents and carers will be pleased to know that the weekend passed off peacefully and it would appear that 
few, if any, of our students were involved in the previous incident that led to this order being put in place. 
 

Please note that the police are continuing to closely monitor the situation to ensure the town centre remains a 
peaceful and trouble-free environment. 
 

CCFA (Collingwood College Friends Association) 
 

Finally, I am delighted to say that the CCFA is gathering momentum, and we have a number of events in the 
pipeline.  For your diaries we have a coffee morning on World Book Day (Thursday 6 March at 9.00am) for 
all parents and carers to attend to share their passion for reading and meet senior staff, SENCO and myself.  
We are also planning a quiz night and an Easter bingo event for students during the next half term.  Look out 
for posters advertising these exciting forthcoming events! 
 

INSET Day 
 

A reminder we have an INSET day on Monday 24 February and all students return to College on Tuesday 25 
February. 
 

I hope you all have a wonderful half term and that the weather improves for us all! 
 

Miss Watling - Principal 
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OUTSTANDING LINQUISTS 
The Languages Department would like to say a huge well done to the following Years 7 and 8 students for 
showing outstanding linguistics skills in Spanish or French over the last month. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Connell - Head of French 

Year 7   Year 8  
     

Lovell, Jack 7B  Batalli, Isla 8A 

Ledgard, Sullivan 7B  Hodgson, Emily-Mae 8A 

Thomas-Ellis, Alyssa 7B  Bennett, Thomas 8B 

Finney, Lillymay 7D  Bowman, Isla 8A 

Sunuwar, Parinita 7C  Hobbs, Emily 8C 

Lee, Yu Yan Myra 7D  Jaworowska-Diggens, Izabella 8C 

Walsh, Frankie 7D  Carlier-Mansour, Kobie 8C 

Paton, Livia 7E  Marshall, Imogen 8E 

Stanton, Lewis 7E  Hart, Josh 8C 

Byatt, Jake 7G  Jackson, Noah 8D 

Moon, Reggie 7G  Peacock, Daniel 8F 

Barnard, Hattie 7F  Grey, Scarlett 8G 

Billins, Emily 7F  May, Aedan 8H 

Harding, Michael 7J  Davis, Sam 8G 

Wilson, Leah 7J  Matyjaszek, Mia 8G 

Benskin, Lucas 7H  Wilson, Blossom 8J 

Lemaiyan, Emmanuel 7I  McDonald, Teagan 8I 

Marshall, Harper 7I  Reeve, Katherine 8K 

Young, Farrah 7H  Hutcheson, Lucy 8K 

   Short, Joshua 8K 

The following students have received Values Awards within Collingwood College for their actions around 
College for this half term. Well done to these students! 
  

Achievement:  Lucas Allman Wright (7B), Alexander Watts (7I), Harvey Ball (7H), Joseph Couldrey (7C), 
Mollie Lake (7H), Alba Lasserre (7H), Harper Marshall (7I), Maisie Barron (8E), Ted Carter (8I),  
Darwin Galvin-Moore (8J), Josh Hart (8C), Sophie Oliver (8E), Olivia Oneil (8C), Calib Palmer (8K),  
Leila Stephenson (8K), Lexie-Jayne Womersley (8I), Luv Pursun (9E), Dexter Robinson-Brown (9E),  
Carla Comaneci (9E), Lana Jeffrey (9C), Aryan Kalsi (9D), Chris Hennessy (10J), Kayden Jessop (10A), 
Remi Mohindra (10E), Andrew Woolley (10C), Finn Bonner (10I), Tom Lampitt (11I) 
 

Inclusiveness: Lucas Allman Wright (7B)  
  

Aspiration: Dalton Fairweather (7J), Brooklyn Dewhurst (9J) 
  

Integrity: Ella Green (8I), Charlie Weston (8K), Oliver Barham (9H), JJ Jenks (9G), George Carney (11I),  
Ella Ewington (11G), Riley Saunders (11G), Lauryn Thue-Tun (11G)  
  

Perseverance: Riley Ashe (7B), Christina Jardim Rufino (7J), Teddy Kemble (7J), Jacob Stokoe (7F),  
Lucas Neves (8I), Lily Stracey (8F), Ethan Sroka (9C), Eden Jolly (10I), Hope Stracey (10D),  
Daniel Shehu (11H) 
  

Special shout out to: Lucas Allman Wright  (7B) who received two Values Postcards and Lauryn  
Thue-Tun (11G) who received two Values Postcards for Integrity - well done! 
 

Mrs Marden - Assistant Principal/Assistant Head of English 

STUDENTS RECEIVE ‘VALUES’ AWARDS 
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YEAR 9 STUDENTS SHOWCASE THEIR BREAD-
MAKING SKILLS 

I have been so impressed with our Year 9 students who have demonstrated their practical skills by 
preparing Focaccia bread.  They have shown creativity, dedication and a strong grasp of kneading, 
shaping and decorating.  
 
Well done to all students for such excellent execution! 
 

Mrs Adya - Design and Technology Department 

The Year 10 girls’ basketball team (which also included girls from Year 9) travelled to Bishop David Brown 
school last week to take part in the second tournament of the year. 
 
The team had done well in the last tournament and were looking forward to more success this time. The girls 
played some very competitive matches against teams from Woking High, Bishop David Brown and SJB. 
 
They eventually finished in 3rd place overall which is a very good result considering the team was a mixture of 
Years 9 and 10 students. 
 
The girls were a pleasure to take.  The team consisted of Lucy Mallon, Maryam Syed, Blue Yu,  
Karla Hudson, Sophie Evans, Lily Bond and Miley Sweet. 
 

Mrs Daniel - PE Department 

YEAR 10 GIRLS BASKETBALL 
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YEARS 7 AND 8 FOOD PREPARATION AND 
NUTRITION STUDENTS EXCEL IN 
ASSESSMENT 

It was impressive how well our Years 7 and 8 students carried out their Food Preparation and 
Nutrition assessment.  
 

They were confident and worked independently throughout the assessment.  All dishes were executed to a 
very good standard and hygiene and safety were followed throughout.  The students also demonstrated good 
technical skills during the assessment. 
 

Well done to all Years 7 and 8 students for their hard work and for demonstrating College values -
Achievement, Integrity and Perseverance.   
 

Mrs Adya - Design and Technology Department 

HPV is a single dose vaccine, offered to both girls and boys in Year 8.  This will take place in College, week 
commencing 24 February.  Evidence is clear that the HPV vaccine helps protect both boys and girls from 
HPV-related cancers. 
 
If you have not already done so and you would like your child to receive this vaccine, please provide your 
consent asap or by Wednesday 19 February 4.00pm at latest by visiting: 
 
www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk and enter your school’s unique code/URN number SR136828  

HUMAN PAPILLOMA VIRUS (HPV) VACCINATION 
– 25 FEBRUARY AND 27 FEBRUARY 

http://www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk
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CONTINUED ON 
PAGE 8 

PARENTS’ INFORMATION REGARDING ASTHMA 

1. 

2. 

3. 

This month we are focusing on Asthma. Please have a look below and if you have any queries, please do 
not hesitate to contact me.  Many thanks. 

Mrs Brew - School Nurse 
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Important Reminders 
 

PARENTS’ INFORMATION REGARDING ASTHMA 

CONTINUED ON PAGE 9 

6. 

5. 

4. 
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PARENTS’ INFORMATION REGARDING ASTHMA 

9.  Get an Asthma review with GP or Asthma clinic if 
 you notice the below. 

8. 7. 



Team 2 v Team 3 7 - 1

Team 4 v Team 2 1 - 5

Team 1 v Team 3 2 - 2

Team 3 v Team 4 0 - 6

Team 1 v Team 2 3 - 4

Team 4 v Team 1 3 - 2

The Y11 into Y12 interviews are well underway and it has been great getting to meet our new prospective
students . If you would like to make a late application to Collingwood Sixth Form, please contact Mrs Boon,
Sixth Form Student Services Manager by email: l.boon@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk  

For more information on the Sixth Form and the subjects we have to offer, please scan the 
QR code to download a copy of the Sixth Form Information Booklet.

SIXTH FORM NEWS

Football Results - Spring Term (1)

On Wednesday 12 February, in place of the
Y12 v Y13 football match, the Sixth form
played a mini 5 a-side tournament in the
Sports Hall.  They played 6 games and the
tournament ended in a 7 -7  tie between
Team 1 and Team 4 however, Team 1 were
declared the winners on goal difference.

Football Tournament

Seminar Programme - Spring Term (2)

26.02.25 - Y12 Next Steps 
05.03.25  - Y13 Student Finance (UCAS)
12.03.25   - Y13 Key Marginal Check in with Mentor
19.03.25   -  External Speaker (TBC)
26.03.25  - Diversity Week
02.04.25  - Y12 v Y13 Football Match

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 5

The first half of the Spring term has seen a busy start to 2025 with BTEC exams
and mock exams for Sixth Form students.  It was great to be part of the college
STEM day with McLaren as students had the opportunity to learn about the
different career pathways available to them and to take pictures with the sports
car that was parked outside the Sixth Form Centre.  

Sixth Form Admissions

The Post-18 Next Steps programme has been introduced to Year 12 students,
starting with external guest speakers from Pathways and AWE talking to
students about careers and apprenticeship opportunities. This programme will
continue throughout the next half term and into summer as students start to
make decisions about university, apprenticeships and employment.

On Wednesday 12 February, we took some of our Y12 and Y13 students to the
National Apprenticeship Show at Sandown Racecourse.  This was a great
opportunity for students who are not applying to university to talk with
employers and organisations to get a better understanding of the
apprenticeship, employment and training options available to them after
Sixth Form.

Congratulations to Erin Govey-Gray who competed at the
judo southern area British schools qualifier tournament
on Monday 20 January. She fought amazingly and won
Gold medal. The British schools championships is in
March, where Erin will compete for Collingwood. 
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Important Reminders 
 

Visits to School Site by Appointment Only 
 

We would like to remind you that visits to the College site must be 
prearranged and approved through prior communication with College 
staff.  This ensures the safety and security of all students and staff 
and allows us to manage our time and resources effectively.  As we 
are sure you will understand, it is simply not possible for our staff to 
be immediately available as they have teaching, duty or meeting 
commitments. 
 
Please do not come into College expecting to see a member of 
staff without an appointment as this will be a wasted journey for 
you and cause you lost time and unnecessary frustration.  If you 
need to meet with a teacher, staff member or College leadership, 
please contact the College office to schedule an appointment. 
 

3-day Response to Parental Communications 
 

We would also like to remind you that we have a 72-hour response 
period for staff to reply to parental communications.  It is obviously 
unreasonable to expect immediate responses to emails or messages 
when staff have full teaching and meeting commitments.  This 
protocol also allows us time to investigate your communication and to 
reply with a detailed response to you.  In all cases, we would ask 
parents to use the tc@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk email address to 
ensure communication is directed to the correct member of staff and 
to ensure an appropriate reply is made within 72 hours. 
 
I very much appreciate your understanding and co-operation in 
adhering to these procedures and thank you for your support in 
maintaining positive College-parent/carer relationships. 

mailto:tc@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk
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SPOTLIGHT ON A...

If you see a word you don’t understand, you can use this jargon buster to
search and find out what it means. If you can’t find the word on there, you
can use the internet to research the meaning or speak to a teacher. 

WATCH

This newsletter aims to support you when thinking about your future and
provide you with access to resources that will help you to learn more about
different industries and pathways. Please use the links included to read more
information. Links are underlined.

CAREERS
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READLISTEN TODO

SOMETHING TO...

UNIVERSITY EMPLOYER

There are more
than 350 different
careers in the NHS. 
To find the  careers
that best suit you,
all you need to do is
answer some 
simple 
questions. 

In this podcast
episode, journalist
Charles Duhigg
talks about how
anyone can become
a "super
communicator."

Discover all kinds
of weird and
wonderful jobs you
never knew existed
in this incredible
picture book
brimming with wit
and wow-
factor

What does being
successful really
mean? This video
explores what
success looks like
when we make it
less complicated
than it needs to be.

The University of Bristol is
considered a top university in the
UK and the world for its academic
quality, research, and teaching.
It's also known for its welcoming
and supportive environment.

When you tell them about a
disability, you will be offered
support based on your specific
needs. You can read more about
this here. 

At Sainsburys, being an inclusive
business with a diverse range of
employees at all levels of their
business is important to them. 
“We are committed to being a
truly inclusive retailer where
every single one of our
colleagues is treated fairly and
with respect. We want our
colleagues to fulfil their potential
and our customers feel welcome
when they shop with us”.

https://unitasterdays.com/university-jargon-buster/
https://unitasterdays.com/university-jargon-buster/
https://unitasterdays.com/university-jargon-buster/
https://unitasterdays.com/university-jargon-buster/
https://www.healthcareers.nhs.uk/FindYourCareer
https://www.healthcareers.nhs.uk/FindYourCareer
https://www.healthcareers.nhs.uk/FindYourCareer
https://www.healthcareers.nhs.uk/FindYourCareer
https://www.healthcareers.nhs.uk/FindYourCareer
https://open.spotify.com/episode/5rGTROKUC02HpHdEXO0jSa
https://open.spotify.com/episode/5rGTROKUC02HpHdEXO0jSa
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Incredible-Youve-Probably-Never-Heard/dp/1788008480/ref=asc_df_1788008480?mcid=ceb82c8754373c718144513cf8f6f8d7&th=1&psc=1&hvocijid=16591338190146342823-1788008480-&hvexpln=74&tag=googshopuk-21&linkCode=df0&hvadid=696285193871&hvpos=&hvnetw=g&hvrand=16591338190146342823&hvpone=&hvptwo=&hvqmt=&hvdev=c&hvdvcmdl=&hvlocint=&hvlocphy=9045903&hvtargid=pla-2281435177338&psc=1&gad_source=1
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Incredible-Youve-Probably-Never-Heard/dp/1788008480/ref=asc_df_1788008480?mcid=ceb82c8754373c718144513cf8f6f8d7&th=1&psc=1&hvocijid=16591338190146342823-1788008480-&hvexpln=74&tag=googshopuk-21&linkCode=df0&hvadid=696285193871&hvpos=&hvnetw=g&hvrand=16591338190146342823&hvpone=&hvptwo=&hvqmt=&hvdev=c&hvdvcmdl=&hvlocint=&hvlocphy=9045903&hvtargid=pla-2281435177338&psc=1&gad_source=1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P8b4mZvrui4https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P8b4mZvrui4
https://www.bristol.ac.uk/students/support/disability-support/study-support/
https://www.bristol.ac.uk/students/support/disability-support/study-support/
https://www.about.sainsburys.co.uk/sustainability/better-for-everyone/diversity-and-inclusion
https://www.about.sainsburys.co.uk/sustainability/better-for-everyone/diversity-and-inclusion


If you feel ready to speak about your future and have any
questions or need support to plan your next steps, please
contact clelland@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk.
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WORD OF THE WEEK

SUCCESS STORIES OPPORTUNITY’S
CALLING…

A FACT ABOUT EMPLOYMENT 

Apprenticeship

An Apprenticeship is when you work
for 80% of the week in a paid job and
complete training for 20% of the
week. Next week is National
Apprenticeship Week - a great
opportunity to learn more!

82% of apprentices said their
apprenticeship had improved
their ability to do the job.

79% of apprentices said their
career prospects had improved
by completing an
apprenticeship.

 Source

Jordan is Autistic and has Global
Development Delay which means
he may take a little longer to
learn new tasks and develop the
coordination skills needed to
carry this out.

Jordan first gained his taste of
the workplace when he was
supported by Employability
Services to undertake a
Supported Internship as part of
his final year at college.

Jordan’s hard work was rewarded
post college with the offer of
paid employment, and this is
where he still remains today.

A supported
internship is an
unpaid work-based
study programme
that can help you
take the first step
from education into
the workplace. They
can lead on to paid
apprenticeships. 
Click here to take
part in a short,
online course to
learn more!

All this was possible due to the
very supportive nature of his
managers who say “Jordan is still
learning to be more socially
interactive with customers and
colleagues and able to do his
selected tasks to a high standard
as well as assess when
something needs doing without
prompts”.

Jordan has shown a great sense
of resilience since leaving college

This story was taken from the
NEL SEND website.

mailto:careers@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/#:~:text=National%20Apprenticeship%20Week%20(NAW)%20is,and%20opportunity%20that%20they%20bring.
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/#:~:text=National%20Apprenticeship%20Week%20(NAW)%20is,and%20opportunity%20that%20they%20bring.
https://careermap.co.uk/career-advice/school-leavers/quirky-facts-apprenticeships
https://unlocked.springpod.com/training-options/supported-internships-if-you-have-an-education-health-and-care-plan
https://unlocked.springpod.com/training-options/supported-internships-if-you-have-an-education-health-and-care-plan
https://unlocked.springpod.com/training-options/supported-internships-if-you-have-an-education-health-and-care-plan
https://unlocked.springpod.com/training-options/supported-internships-if-you-have-an-education-health-and-care-plan
https://sendlocaloffer.nelincs.gov.uk/celebrating-our-children-and-young-people/


OPPORTUNITIES JOB OF THE WEEK

LABOUR MARKET
INFORMATION FACT

This newsletter is a collation of all the opportunities we have heard about from employers and universities.
Please use the links included to read more information and apply to anything you are interested in. 

Links are underlined.
Remember, you can use UCAS and Career Pilot any time to research your career options, take part in quizzes

and see which jobs might suit you.

If you have any questions or need support, please email
careers@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk

CAREERS NEWSLETTER

Apprenticeships at Jaguar Land Rover - 10/02 11am
Learn about our apprentice roles at JLR, meet our apprentices
and understand the benefits of joining as an apprentice
alongside some tips to help you succeed in your applications!

Attention Aspiring Tech Professionals! – 10/02 3pm
Discover Life at IBM – Learn what it’s like to work at one of the
world’s leading technology companies from current IBM
Apprentices.

Build your Future with a Galliford Try Apprenticeship - 11/02
11am
Learn firsthand from industry leaders and discover how our
apprenticeships pave the way for a rewarding career in one of
the UK’s leading construction companies.

Shape Your Future: Explore EY Apprenticeships - 11/02 1pm
Are you a student ready to launch your career with a leading
global firm? Learn where an apprenticeship at EY could take
you, in this exclusive National Apprenticeship Week webinar.

Unlock Your Potential with Volkswagen Group - 12/02 9am
Volkswagen Group is one of the world’s leading automobile
manufacturers and the largest carmaker in Europe. Join our
webinar during the National Apprenticeship Week to learn
about our popular apprenticeship programme.
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Mechatronics 
Engineer

82% of apprentices said
their apprenticeship had
improved their ability to
do the job.

 79% of apprentices said
their career prospects
had improved by
completing an
apprenticeship.

 Source

A mechatronics
engineer designs,
develops, and maintains
systems that combine
mechanical parts with
electronics, software,
and control systems.
They work on products
like robots, automated
machines, and smart
devices. 
Watch the video to learn
more about how much
you could earn, working
hours and pathways into
the industry.

It’s nearly here! 10th-16th February is National Apprenticeship Week.
We’re going to share some of the best events we’ve seen that you can sign
up to. We know we’re celebrating a little bit early BUT we want to make
sure you have enough time to sign up to the opportunities you’re
interested in. 

If you like the look of the event but can’t make the time, sign up any way to
receive recording of the session. Please note that we cannot guarantee that
all event organisers will record the sessions, but most will.

https://www.ucas.com/
https://www.careerpilot.org.uk/
mailto:careers@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LDxSu2TjoeM
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/apprenticeship-for-all-unlock-your-potential-with-volkswagen-group/
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/apprenticeship-opportunities-at-ibm/
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/build-your-future-with-a-galliford-try-apprenticeship/
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/start-your-career-at-ey/
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/apprenticeship-for-all-unlock-your-potential-with-volkswagen-group/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LDxSu2TjoeM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LDxSu2TjoeM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LDxSu2TjoeM
https://careermap.co.uk/career-advice/school-leavers/quirky-facts-apprenticeships
https://naw.appawards.co.uk/


OPPORTUNITIES EMPLOYER 
SPOTLIGHT

CAREERS NEWSLETTER

UNI SPOTLIGHT

If you have any questions or need support, please email
careers@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk

Kick start your career with an apprenticeship - 12/02 3pm
312,300 new recruits are needed in the energy and utilities
sector by 2030 to help the UK transition to a more sustainable
future. Join this webinar to hear the success stories of
apprentices in the sector and learn more about the opportunities
available to kick start your career.

NAW with the British Army - 12/02 1pm
With nearly 13,000 apprentices currently enrolled in programs
ranging from Level 2 to Level 6, we offer over 40 different
apprenticeship schemes. This means that over 95% of our
soldiers start an apprenticeship when they begin their initial
trade training. Register to discover the diverse range of
apprenticeships the British Army offers. 

Earn, Learn & Thrive: Truths About Apprenticeships - 13/02 9am
Join Tom Burton, Head of Apprenticeship Delivery at York St
John University, for an engaging webinar that uncovers the
incredible opportunities offered by degree apprenticeships.

Roche: Pioneering healthcare apprenticeships - 13/02 11am
Are you ready to kickstart your career with Roche? We are
thrilled to announce the recruitment of our new cohort of
Apprentices, and we want YOU to be part of it!

All Aboard Your Career: Apprenticeships with Network Rail -
13/02 3pm
Forget boring 9-to-5s—this is your chance to be part of the
action that keeps Britain moving.Don’t derail your potential—
come along, ask questions, and find out how you can start
building a career worth shouting about!
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“Unleash your potential
with Roche's
Apprenticeship
Program! Join a global
biotech leader and make
a difference in patients'
lives. Gain valuable skills
and pursue relevant
qualifications while
receiving salary. Explore
diverse opportunities
and shape the future of
healthcare with Roche.
Start your journey
today!”

Read more about Roche
Careers here.

“As a founding member
of the Russell Group of
research-intensive
Universities, we’ve been
working to understand
our world since 1834.  
We push the boundaries
of knowledge through
innovation and
creativity. Ranked as a
Global top 130
University, our research
and teaching are world
leading.”

Read more about
Newcastle University
here.

Here is a guide to National Apprenticeship Week that showcases some
of the other resources, events and support on offer. This booklet
contains information for students and parents/carers.

mailto:careers@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/skills-for-a-greener-world-kick-start-your-career-with-an-apprenticeship/
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/celebrate-national-apprenticeship-week-with-the-british-army/
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/unlocking-futures-degree-apprenticeships-with-york-st-john-university/
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/apprenticeship-opportunities-at-roche/
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/events/building-futures-on-track-explore-apprenticeships-with-network-rail/
https://careers.roche.com/global/en/student-and-graduate-programs
https://careers.roche.com/global/en/student-and-graduate-programs
https://www.ncl.ac.uk/undergraduate/?_gl=1*1oqcx0h*_up*MQ..*_ga*MTE4NTAxNzUwMC4xNzM3NzY3MzQ4*_ga_VH2F6S16XP*MTczNzc2NzM0Ny4xLjEuMTczNzc2NzM3My4wLjAuMTM3MjQ0NjQ3OA..
https://nas-production-public-assets.s3.eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/toolkit/01JAZQR7Z3XEPVZS44ZG1F1KFX.pdf


https://successatschool.vfairs.com/
https://nationalapprenticeshipweek.co.uk/#:~:text=It%20takes%20place%20from%2010,and%20opportunity%20that%20they%20bring.
https://festivalofapprenticeships.com/


Sonardyne are based in Blackbushe
https://www.sonardyne.com/

For over 50 years, we have been at the
forefront of underwater technology, shaping

the future of what’s possible beneath the
waves. We empower you to master any

underwater challenge whether you need to
navigate, position, command or gather

cutting-edge data – all while ensuring safety
and environmental responsibility. Watch the

video below

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QNZS8OPbJ9U
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1mEgn3W2uVA
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